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Attached is the letter of The Central Philippines University dated November
4, 2024, inviting the participation and support in the conduct of CPU College
Admission Test (CPUCAT) at Regional Science High School on December 7,
2024 (Saturday) from 8:00 to 11:30AM and from 1:00 to 4:30PM as stipulated
in the letter. The details and overview of this program are attached for references.

To participate in the CPUCAT, students must register through the
following link:

An initial communication with Regional Science High School Guidance
Office has made and we are thankful for the support and information we have
been given.

For more information and inquiries, contact:

NESTLE G. TAALA, JD

Acting Student Recruitment Officer
Central Philippines University

Tel: 0926-746-9555

Email: student-recruitment@cpu.edu.ph
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CENTRAL PHILIPPINE UNIVERSITY
ltoilo City Philippines
OFFICE OF INSTITUTIONAL ADVANCEMENT

STUDENT RECRUITMENT

04 November 2024

Feliciano C. Buenafe, Jr., CESO Vi
Schools Division Superintendent

Division of Aklan

Department of Education — Western Visayas
Pablacion, Numancia, Aklan

Dear Dr. Buenafe, Jr.

Greetings from Central Philippine University (CPU)! | am writing to ask permission from
your good office to aliow us to conduct the CPU College Admission Test (CPUCAT) at
Regional Science High School on December 7, 2024 (Saturday) from 8:00 to 11:30 AM and
from 1.00 to 4:30 PM. We are expecting a number of prospective students from the area
and nearby communities who are eager to take the test.

To participate in the CPUCAT, students must register through the following link:
e oUe pon oot We kindly request that this link be shared to reach
interested students, should we receive approval to conduct the CPUCAT.

CPU is an autonomous higher education institution located at Jaro, lloilo City. Situated in a
24 hectare campus, CPU has partnerships with several organizations here and abroad. It
has been ranked in QS Asia Rankings and Times Higher Education impact Rankings.

An initial communication with Regional Science High School Guidance Office has been
made and we are thankful for the support and information we have been given. Should you
have any concern on this matter, please contact me via mobile at 0926-746-9555 or through
email at ~'o cruitmeni@icy oh.

Your guidance and suppart would be invaluable in ensuring the success of this important
event for future students. We would greatly appreciate your consideration and await your
favorable response. Thank vou very much! God bless you.
Sincerely,

n /

NEST TAALA, JD
Acting ent Recruitment Officer

DIMPNA C. CASTIGADOR, DM d ERNEST HOWARD B. DAGOHOY, DMin

Directer, Office of Institutional President
Advancement



